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Updated Website App 

Our mobile app has been updated and it’s available to download from the respective stores. 

http://www.grewelthorpeschool.co.uk/Grewelthorpe-School-Mobile-App/ 

This app will enable you to receive a notification of school closure and other key news items. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

After school clubs in the Spring Term will begin week commencing 14th January. 
Due to insufficient interest, the following clubs may not be viable to run: Dodgeball, Art and Lego. 
Numbers for these clubs will be reviewed by the end of the month to determine whether they will 
continue. 
 
 

Diary 

Dates 

Clubs 

Swimming In January, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 will continue to swim on a Monday afternoon. The first 
session will be on Monday 14th January. Children in Class 3 and 4 will not swim now until after 
May half term. 
 

Music 
Woodwind & Guitar Lessons 
Mrs. Lumb and Mr. Rudland Simpson both have spaces available for music lessons. If your child is 
interested, please enquire at the office. 
 

Attendance Week commencing 7th January the whole school attendance was 95.7%. Class 2 had the 

highest attendance with 98.8 % 

 
 

Monday 14th Jan CANCELLED – Class 3 Sportshall Athletics has been cancelled and will now take 

place on 4th March. 
Monday 14th Jan After school clubs begin 

Tuesday 15th Jan Deadline to apply for a reception place in September 2019 

 

Notices 
From January, Mr Breckon won’t be teaching on a Monday and so Mrs Lewis will be teaching 
Class 4. She will also be teaching Class 3 on a Thursday afternoon. Mrs Lewis has been working at 
Fountains for the last term teaching Year 5 & 6 and is now going to work across the Federation in 
a number of classes.  
 

On Saturday 2nd* February 2019, Holy Moly & the Crackers will appear live at Grewelthorpe Village Hall. Since we 
booked them at the beginning of the year, Holy Moly have become hugely popular, with their new single 'Cold 
Comfort Lane' used by E4, BT Vision, Capital One, KIA Sportage Cars AND as the end credits track for the 2018 
summer blockbuster movie Oceans 8. They describe themselves as a 'folk-alt-rock band' but if you're not already 
familiar with their music you can check them out at https://www.holymolyandthecrackers.com/. 
Tickets (£15) are now on general sale and can be bought at the Hackfall Café or online 

at www.wegottickets.com/event/455333. Doors open at 7.00pm, on stage at 8.00pm. We anticipate a sell out so 

buy early - an ideal Christmas present for the music lover in your life!  

 

School/other Information &Website 

http://www.grewelthorpeschool.co.uk/Grewelthorpe-School-Mobile-App/
https://www.holymolyandthecrackers.com/
http://www.wegottickets.com/event/455333
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CHRISTMAS DVD 

The Christmas production DVD is still available to order along with last year’s DVD of Aladdin. 
Please can orders & payment for the DVD be placed through the school office. 

The cost of the DVD is £6.00 and all proceeds go to school fund 

Tesco - Catterick token collection 
Great news - Grewelthorpe’s school has been selected to be one of the 3 charities that’s 
represented in Tesco Catterick store from Tuesday 1st January 2019 to Thursday 28th February 
2019 
Please help us gain the most tokens - At the end of your Tesco shop you are given a token to 
put in one of 3 charities boxes towards the exits. Grewelthorpe’s is raising money for new white 
boards and other ITC equipment. The charity with the most tokens is awarded the funds for 
their causes. Please, please spread to word! 
 

The next FROGS meeting will take place on Friday 18th January at 9am in the school hall. 
 

 

 


